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26th 0ctober 2018 

 

 

TO:  PARENTS/CARERS OF PUPILS IN YEAR 6 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Annwyl Rhieni 

 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP 

 

Year 6 pupils will have the opportunity to visit the Rock UK Summit Centre, Treharris, for their 

residential trip.  This will take place between Wednesday 10th and Friday 12th July 2019. 

 

For information, we will require an initial non-refundable deposit of £40.00 paid online 

to secure your child’s place, before Friday 23rd November 2018.  The total cost of the trip is 

expected to be £155.00 as the Friends of BHVC Primary (Class Reps) will be arranging a series of 

fundraising events in the hope of fully covering the cost of transport.  Please note the remaining 

cost can be paid in instalments to suit you, however the full amount must be paid by Friday, 3rd 

May for your child to take part in the residential trip. 

 

Further information will follow in the New Year.  Please, in the meantime, note the dates in your 

diary. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr C Booth  

RESIDENTIAL TRIP CO-ORDINATOR 
 


